Enivid Realty Corporation

Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102

November 29, 2017

Re:  License Application Notification
Walmont Inc, dba Tiffany’s Lounge

Dear Sirs,

Enivid recently received a notice from the City of St. Paul regarding a license application from Tiffany’s
Sports Lounge to expand their business into the adjacent space that used to be Jimmy John’s sandwich shop
and to expand their outdoor service area to include the sidewalk in front of the added storefront.

Our original objection must be amended. There was an incident that took place at our property located at
2041 Ford Parkway since our original objection letter. Please note that we must now object to any expan-
sion of the tavern.

We look forward to attending the public hearing to present our case to the committee.
Respectfully,

Perry Divine
Enivid Realty Corporation

I Debi Brewer, VP
Ruben Divine, Director
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